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The applicant has been working for the past year with PG&E to add an additional electrical meter.  This 

is nearing completion.  The previous minor mod construction permit ran out and so it was necessary to 

apply again.  The outdoor enclosure and other needed equipment are ready to go to build out this minor 

modification.  The ownership of the station is being transferred to KFAITH who will build out this minor 

modification. 

There is no prohibited contour overlap. 

 


